
 
Would you like to prevent seismic airgun blasting and offshore drilling off the 
Atlantic Coast?  Despite his administration being sued by nine attorneys general 
(including our own Brian Frosh) and numerous conservation groups, Donald 
Trump ordered that five oil companies be given permits to begin the search and 
drilling process during the government shutdown.  

Fortunately, environmentalists were able to get a temporary injunction, but time is 
running out.  There will be a comment period soon.  Citizen participation is 
critical.  Please come to the next meeting of Indivisible Dorchester to find out how 
to participate. 

Proposed Atlantic Offshore Drilling 
What’s at Stake for the Chesapeake? 

by Matt Heim, Oceana 
 

Friday, April 5 

7:00 until 8:30 
 

Whatley Hall 

Cambridge 

 
Note:  Whatley Hall is the fellowship hall for Christ Episcopal Church, 
601 Church St., Cambridge (across from the Cambridge post office.)  
When you see the church (on the corner), keep driving on Church St. 
past the cemetery.  The next building on the right is Whatley Hall.  There 
is ample parking available.	


